





CONTACT: Tom Flannigan 415.749.4900

## **MEDIA ADVISORY**

## Air District Board to vote on bold climate plan Spare the Air, Cool the Climate

**SAN FRANCISCO** – The Bay Area Air Quality Management District Board of Directors will vote to adopt a visionary climate plan that challenges federal efforts to dismantle air quality improvement and climate protection programs. The plan, titled *Spare the Air-Cool the Climate*, is a blueprint for reducing regional air pollution and climate change pollutants with efforts to improve the health of Bay Area residents for the next several decades. The action will take place at the Air District Board of Director's meeting on Wednesday, April 19, 2017.

**WHAT:** Board vote on visionary climate plan, Spare the Air-Cool the Climate

WHEN: Wednesday, April 19, after 10:30 a.m.

WHERE: 375 Beale Street, San Francisco

**WHO:** Air District climate experts, Board members and staff

The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (www.baaqmd.gov) is the regional agency responsible for protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area.

###